
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 3:25 PM 

To: Gray, Laura; Coriell, Scott 

Subject: RE:  

 

 
Yeah good, whatever they can push on would be helpful  

 

Darren M. Springer 
Chief of Staff, Office of the Governor  
(802) 522-2082 (cell) 
Darren.Springer@vermont.gov    
 
Please note: My email address has changed to Darren.Springer@vermont.gov.  
 

From: Gray, Laura  
Sent: Monday, March 28, 2016 3:23 PM 
To: Springer, Darren <Darren.Springer@vermont.gov>; Coriell, Scott <Scott.Coriell@vermont.gov> 
Subject:  
 

Ok below is Rob’s original outline, below that what I would counter to him. It’s not that strong but I think it’s 

better than the advocates not holding the subcommittee to anything.  
 

 

-           Get cost of screen from managers 

-          Get quote from at least a couple of managers we’re not currently working w/ 
-          Get cost and parameters of current screens we have in place 
-          Get CA Treasurer, Controller, and/or Pro Tempore out here 

 

By May 2, we ask that you provide the public and the subcommittee with the following: 

 An analysis of the costs required to divest from coal and Exxon by an agreed upon 

external expert.  

 A report on the cost and function of current screens in place for Sudan and Tobacco, if 

applicable.  

 A progress report on interaction with California (treasurer, controller, Pro Tem) on 

process and cost as well as an update on interaction with other states or municipalities 

who are considering divestment.  

 As outlined in Senate letter, a report to the Senate and House Committees on 

Government Operations by May 2, 2016, concerning your recommendations and time 

frame and process to be followed to complete the analysis. 
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